
Student Notices 
Wednesday, May 10, 2023 

 

Announcement 
 

 

Don’t miss SLSS Drama Club’s hilarious production of Neil Simon’s classic comedy “The Good Doctor”! There 
will be a pay-what-you-can preview on Monday, May 8th and shows on May 9th, 10th, and 12th at 7:00pm. 
Tickets are available at the theatre this week and at the door! See you there! 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ____ 

Congratulations to the SLSS golf team for their victory over McMath in the District Semi Finals yesterday. The 

team moves onto the Finals in two weeks time! The team hopes for continued good play next week at Kings 

Links as they try to qualify for the Provincials.  

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Richmond Reading Riot has three weeks to go!  Sign out one of our 12 Reading Riot books, read it, and 

fill out a ballot when you return the book.  Weekly prize draws are happening between now and the end of 

May, with grand finale of gift card prizes at the end.  The more you read, the better your chances to win.  Don't 

miss out!  

 

 

 


